

1/29/2021

To: North American Learning Institute Re: Human Trafficking Curriculum

Good afternoon,

The Division of Hotels and Restaurants has reviewed the human trafficking awareness training curriculum you provided. The curriculum meets all the requirements currently set forth in section 509.096, Florida Statutes. The training curriculum is therefore approved and may be used to provide training in public lodging establishments to employees who work at the front desk or reception area, and to employees who perform housekeeping duties in the rental units.

Please be aware that any changes made to the curriculum after this review may result in the curriculum no longer meeting these requirements and being insufficient for training purposes. Additionally, any future changes in applicable Florida statutes may require the curriculum to be updated and resubmitted once again for review and approval.

If you have any questions, please call us at 850.487.1395 or contact us via email at DHR.Info@myfloridalicense.com

Sincerely,

Casey Federovitch

Training and Research Consultant Division of Hotels and Restaurants